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Statement on the WEEE Directive 2012/19/EU  
on waste electrical and electronic equipment

The WEEE Directive 2012/19/EU aims to prevent waste from electrical and electronic equipment and to 
reduce such waste through re-use, recycling and other forms of recovery.

PFLITSCH GmbH & Co. KG manufactures cable glands, accessories and cable routing systems. These 
products do not fall within the scope of Directive 2012/19/EU on waste electrical and electronic equip-
ment, as they are only a component of another device.

On the other hand, the battery-powered hydraulic cutting tools we place on the market are covered 
by the WEEE Directive.

PFLITSCH GmbH & Co. KG accepts the obligation to take back waste appliances covered by WEEE  
in accordance with §19 ElektroG (Germany’s Electrical and Electronic Equipment Act). All PFLITSCH  
appliances affected by the WEEE are marked accordingly with the crossed-out wheeled bin symbol.
PFLITSCH takes back appliances placed on the market within Germany at no cost and ensures WEEE-
compliant disposal and recycling. The sender shall bear the cost of shipping to PFLITSCH.
The contact details can be found on PFLITSCH’s website.

PFLITSCH GmbH & Co. KG is registered with stiftung elektro-altgeräte register (stiftung ear) under  
registration number 79990222.

All information in this statement is provided to the best of our knowledge and belief. The information is 
not to be understood as an assurance in the sense of warranty law.

This document is computer-generated and is valid without a signature.

Dieter Kalenbach
Disposition Materials Management
PFLITSCH GmbH & Co. KG
Hückeswagen/Germany, 01 February 2021

https://www.pflitsch.de/en/company/contact/?%3B___=&amp%3B%3Bamp%3Boption=com_content&cHash=1a2b8971d4431bfffa305db026410481

